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Things to look forward to after half term holidays 

 

Monday Year 6 Children will receive their Leaver Hoodies 

Athletics Club 

Tuesday Mr Preston’s Music Workshops 

Drawing Club       Motor-skills Club       

Wednesday Years 3 and 4 to Cricket Festival 

Whole school singing with Amy 

Dance/Lego Club      Athletics Club        Relax and Colour Club 

Thursday Class 3H swimming 

Singing Club       Crafts Club       Forest Bathing Club 

Friday Achievement Assembly 

Being prepared for school: 

Please can we remind all of our families to support your children to: 

 Bring a water bottle every day 

 Bring reading book and diary every day 

 Read at home at least 3 times each week 

 Bring a PE Kit to school for PE. This should be left in school.  

 

Please can parents/carers ensure that children are in school uniform with black shoes.  

Trainers or plimsolls are required for PE as part of their PE Kit.  

 

Suncream and caps are essential as we approach the final part of the summer term.  

Please ensure that your child’s name is on all uniform, especially PE Kit, jumpers and cardigans.  


